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November 2003 

Dear Vice Presidents 

 

After a difficult start to the season with a few poor results the squad are approaching the 

remaining vital league games before Christmas with some optimism.  There have been a few 

unavailability’s and injuries to date but with the exception of one game we have managed to 

field fifteen players every week, albeit many playing out of position which would explain 

some of the bad results.  However we are fortunate to have had several new players join us 

and are now beginning to achieve a more consistent team each week that will hold us in good 

stead for the forthcoming games. 

 

The results so far this season are as follows: 
Date Opponent For Against 

07/09/03 Butleigh Amateurs 10 44 

13/09/03 Avonvale 12 48 

27/09/03 Bristol Telephones   

04/10/03 Somerton 17 32 

11/10/03 Combe Down 2
nd’s 24 21 

18/10/03 Oldfield Old Boys 3
rd’s 22 27 

01/11/03 Bath Old Edwardians 7 63 

08/11/03 Blagdon 8 22 

15/11/03 Stotherts III’s 64 24 

 

You will have probably noticed a large bundle of raffle tickets has arrived in the same 

envelope as this letter.  The money raised from the raffle is the clubs biggest income; hence 

all books need to be sold so I urge you to make the same excellent effort as you did last year.  

The stubs are due back by the 10
th

 December 2003 and the draw will take place at the Sulis 

Club on Tuesday 16
th

 December 2003 at 8:30pm.  Most of the players will be there and with 

it being less than two weeks before Christmas, a good party atmosphere is expected, hence 

you are all welcome to join us for a few beers. 

 

All books need to be returned to Mike York (2 Linden Gardens, Bath, BA1 2YB) or 

alternatively you can bring them along on the night of the draw.  If of course you require 

more raffle tickets please let me know. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

 

Gareth Hind 

Membership and Publicity Secretary 


